
PLEASE DIARISE 27 -30 SEPTEMBER 2012 FOR PATHPOINT CONGRESS  
The Federation of South African Societies of Pathology (FSASP) will hold their 2012 congress 
from 27 - 30 September 2012 in Cape Town.  This is immediately prior to the opening of the 
International Academy of Pathologists (IAP) congress which starts on Sunday 30th 
September at the Cape Town International Convention Centre. The theme of the congress is 
“Driving innovative solutions for affordable health in Africa”.  
 
More details will be posted on the FIDSSA website in due course.  Alternatively please 
contact the microbiology representative on the organizing committee, Dr John Simpson, for 
further information (john.simpson@nhls.ac.za,   021 4179357) 
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